
 

            The Prime Minister 

Copenhagen, 7 July 2005 

His Excellency Prime Minister Tony Blair 

Dear Tony 

On behalf of the Danish people and the Danish Government I wish to express our 
sincere condolences for the loss of innocent lives caused by the despicable terrorist 
attacks in London today. 

Our deep sympathy goes to the victims and their families and to the British people. 
We share your sorrow. We share your anger. Denmark will be standing by you in 
this hour of trial and we offer all our help and support. 

We have witnessed yet another example of repulsive and meaningless terror. The 
terrorist act in London can only bring shame on those who committed it and on 
those who were behind. Their motives will never justify their action. Such acts of 
terror will further enhance your determination to fight terrorism in all its forms. 

We must never give in to the terrorists. They must never be allowed to reach their 
goals. Consequently, I fully support the decision to continue the G-8 meeting. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Anders Fogh Rasmussen 

 


